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TM-E20-0003 Shinn Ranch TE Public Comment 
1 message 

Matthew Aselage <matthew.aselage@edcgov.us> 
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Good Afternoon Julie, 

Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Mar 10, 2021 at 3:03 PM 

I just received a phone call from a Ms. Sarah Heinze! who is the administrator to the Richard Miller Estate adjacent to the 
Shinn Ranch project site. Her public comment is as follows: "This project presents a fire safety issue given only one road 
in and out. The project would also affect the rural atmosphere by overdevelopment of the area. It would be better to 
pursue a less intensive residential development in favor of an open space preservation purchase from an entity such as 
the American River Conservancy." 

Kind regards, 

Matthew Aselage, AICP Candidate 
Assistant Planner 
County of El Dorado 
Department of Planning and Building 
Planning Services Division 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-5977 
matthew.aselage@edcgov.us 
https://www.edcgov.us/government/Planning 
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